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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
DEREGULATION OF THE PROFESSION 
 
 
I write to support the submission of The Architects Registration board of WA to the 
Commission. 
 
 
The retention of the present restricted use of the title "Architect" must surely be in the Public 
interest as it provides a measure of the qualification and resources being offered. 
 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to put my views. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
(signature) 


